
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Non-Competitive Single Source Agreement

Administration Recommendation

1. That the single source agreement, as outlined in the January 18, 2023, Integrated
Infrastructure Services report IIS01611, be approved, and that the agreement be in form
and content acceptable to the City Manager.

2. That Attachment 1 of the January 18, 2023, Integrated Infrastructure Services report
IIS01611 remain private pursuant to sections 16 (disclosure harmful to business interest of
a third party), 24 (advice from officials) and 25 (disclosure harmful to economic and other
interests of a public body) of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

History

At the January 18, 2023, Executive Committee meeting, the January 18, 2023, Integrated
Infrastructure Services report IIS01611 was considered.

Attachment

January 18, 2023, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS01611
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